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TO:    Colorado Water Conservation Board Members  
 

FROM:   Stephanie DiBetitto, Community Assistance Program Coordinator 
Watershed and Flood Protection Section 

 

DATE:    July 19, 2018  
 
AGENDA ITEM #25:  State Flood Mitigation Plan Update  

 

Background: The CWCB is working to update the Colorado Flood Mitigation Plan, which was last 
updated in 2013. The Plan re-assesses the State’s flood risk and mitigation strategies and includes 
updates on implementation and progress toward meeting the Plan’s goals. Multiple state agencies 
are included in the plan preparation process through participation on the Flood Technical Assistance 
Partnership (Flood TAP). The Flood TAP also includes representation from local and federal agencies 
as well, including multi-agency coordination through the Army Corps of Engineers Silver Jackets 
program.  The planning effort paralleled the update of the State Hazard Mitigation Plan, a plan that 
will be seeking FEMA enhanced plan status in order to leverage more mitigation funding for Colorado. 
The Flood Mitigation Plan will be incorporated into Colorado’s State Hazard Mitigation Plan as a 
stand-alone appendix and will ultimately be adopted by the Governor through that affiliation. The 
draft update of the Flood Mitigation Plan is now complete and undergoing a 30-day public comment 
period. CWCB staff intends to bring the finalized, updated Plan to the CWCB Board at the September 
Board meeting for adoption.  
 

Staff recommendation: 
This is an informational item and no board action is requested. 

John Hickenlooper, Governor 

 

Robert Randall, DNR Executive 

Director 

 

Rebecca Mitchell, CWCB Director 

 

1313 Sherman Street 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

P (303) 866-3441   

F (303) 866-4474 

 

 


